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Dock 4 Path Vegetation Removal 

 
Upper Saranac Lake Marina 

 

26 January 2024 

 

Vegetation Removal – A minor amount of vegetation is required to be removed at the Dock 4 

access connection to the shoreline.  This is the only shoreline vegetation that is proposed to be 

cut as part of the project.  Proposed cutting is summarized in the table below. 

 

 

DBH Species Count Notes 

Less than 1” Beech 5  

Less than 1” White Pine 5  

1” White Pine 1  

6” White Pine 1  

1” Alder Clump  

NA Ferns and Blueberry  Ground cover, difficult to quantify 

 

Proposed cutting is significantly less than APA shoreline cutting restrictions. 

 

Vegetation was field verified on 13 November 2023 by J. Grant, EIT of North Woods 

Engineering, PLLC.   

  

 
 

End of Document 

john.burth
APA-ReceivedStamp

John.Burth
APA-FinalStamp


